
Nursery Newsletter 04.11.22 

Our Week 
We have had a lovely first week back in Nursery. We have been exploring our new Role Play 

areas and have had lots of fun in the Post Office and the Hair Salon.  

We have also been learning all about the celebrations of Diwali and Ms Usha shared with us 

the story of Rama and Sita as well as showing us some of the special clothes she and her 

family wear at this time of year. We made clay Diya lamps and watched some beautiful 

fireworks on the Interactive White Board.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Forest School 

 
We had an amazing time at Forest School this week. We made 

delicious popcorn over an open fire and sang the Popcorn Song. 

We also created some beautiful Autumn leaf pin-wheels. We 

really enjoyed getting wet in the rain, splashing in the puddles 

and listening to the raindrops hit the canopy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Things to remember… 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

- Thursday 10th November: Forest School taster session. Butterfly Class 9.15am – 10.05am  

and Ladybird Class 10.10am – 11am. 

Each week your child will take part in our amazing Forest School sessions run by Jolly 

Foresters. This session is an opportunity for you to come along to your child’s session and see 

some of the fantastic learning that takes place. We are still looking for donations to cover the 

costs of these sessions so any donations would be greatly appreciated. Please contact the 

school office if you are able to donate.  

- Wednesday 14th December: Nursery Carol Concert 2pm.  

Please join us in the playground for our Carol Concert performance to enjoy some festive songs, 

mince pies and hot drinks! We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Class Bears 

Starting this week, we will be introducing the classes to our Class Bears. In Ladybird Class this will be 

Barnaby Bear and in Butterfly Class this will be Bobbie Bear.  

Each week, the Bears will be sent home with a member of the class to go on an Adventure. This needs 

to be recorded on Tapestry which the teacher will then print and place into our Bear News Folder. All 

information can be found on the first page of the Bear News Folder but please feel free to ask your 

child’s teacher if you are unsure. 

This experience will not only build confidence but will allow your child an opportunity to speak in front 

of their peers, sharing a lived experience and speaking about something which they will find exciting.  

  

 

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

Ladybird – Emma Rose, Jodie Speer and Usha Goomany 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Gina Collingridge and Jeanette Gayle 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 
 


